the request

rtarn.

I think that most of the ground which

you wish to cover is alreasdy being dealt with by the Cancdi

e 44

Committee on iodern Languages carried on undor

& wasi

the Conference of Csnsdisn Universities.

Professor HsAs Buchenan of the University

of Toronto has been much interested in the work of that Committee

snd 1 fecl sure that he would welc me your co~operations

I suggest that defore going any further

with the present scheme you communicate with him. It would be some-

what difficult for this University to take the initiative in




